
From: Jeff Clark <JClark@livingstonassociates.com> 
Date: Tue, Jan 9, 2024 at 2:04 PM 
Subject: RE: Board openings 
To: John Moffitt <jmoffitt@townofmendon.org> 
 
 

Thanks. I’d be happy to be considered for a EC board position. 
  
From: John Moffitt <jmoffitt@townofmendon.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:58 PM 
To: Jeff Clark <JClark@livingstonassociates.com> 
Subject: Re: Board openings 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

  

Jeff, We did have several openings. Some have been filled. We still have an opening on 
the Environment Conservation Board and the Historic Preservation Commission. I have 
attached both job descriptions. If anything with Planning or Zoning opens up, I'll contact 
you. 
  
Thanks, John 
  
John D. Moffitt, Town Supervisor 
Town of Mendon 
16 West Main St. 
Honeoye Falls, NY 14472 
585.624.6061 
  
  
On Sat, Jan 6, 2024 at 11:23 AM Jeff Clark <JClark@livingstonassociates.com> wrote: 
Hi John. I understand there are vacancies on the planning, zoning and EC boards. 
Happy to help. Let me know if you can use me. Jeff Clark. (585) 721-2237. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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